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A big THANK YOU goes out to Barb Schmit, LaVaun Ward, Larry 
Olson, Mike Morand and Chuck Collins for explaining their Hallow-
een project ideas, jigs used in their shops, and providing copies of 
patterns for the projects.  We look forward to seeing your completed 
projects at our October meeting. 

 

September Meeting 
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Jadyn Coulter  

  

Pictures from last monthõs meeting 

There are many more pictures from 
the last meeting. The website is  
http://ocssa.shutterfly.com/.    

 

LaVaun Ward 

Charles Stevenson 

Don Borchardt 

http://ocssa.shutterfly.com/

